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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

15/02/2020  16:00:382019/5927/P COMMNT Julie Harris I am the freeholder of a property in Briardale Gardens directly adjacent to the property and grounds of 37 

Platts Lane. The scale and design of this extension is not consistent with neighbouring properties and 

furthermore not in line with the values and quality expected in a conservation area. I believe this application 

would effect a considerable change to the nature and fabric of 37 Platt's Lane and therefore should be 

refused.

14/02/2020  12:13:432019/5927/P OBJ Laurence and 

Irene Bard

We would like to object on the following grounds:

1. the development will cause overlooking, intrusion and loss of privacy and outlook, as amplified in Redington 

Frognal Neighbourhood Forum's objection of 4 February

2. It will cause design harm within the Conservation Area, as amplified in Redington Frognal Association's 

objection

3. These were further amplified in our email of 4 April 2019, referring to overlooking of nos 33 and 35 (as well 

as 37), and acting as a precedent to destroy the integrity of the Conservation Area further. This development 

is more offensive than that of 2019.

15/02/2020  16:00:092019/5927/P COMMNT Julie Harris I am the freeholder of a property in Briardale Gardens directly adjacent to the property and grounds of 37 

Platts Lane. The scale and design of this extension is not consistent with neighbouring properties and 

furthermore not in line with the values and quality expected in a conservation area. I believe this application 

would effect a considerable change to the nature and fabric of 37 Platt's Lane and therefore should be 

refused.
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